
 
 

                                    Date : 30/07/2018 

A Report on 

THROW BALL TOURNAMENT FOR GIRLS 

The Departnment of Physical Education has conducted “Throw 

Ball Tournament” for grls on 27-07-18 and 28-07-2018 in which girls 

have participated with great zeal and enthusiasm. In total 84 girl 

students took keen interest and participated in the tournament.           

Dr. A.V.S.Prasad (Director, NEPC and GOVERNING BODY – MEMBER) was 

the chief guest for the event. Dr CH.V.S. Parameswara Rao, Principal, 

NEC,Gudur, Heads of the Departments and Physical Director Mr.M.V. 

Raghavaiah were present.  Department of CSE has won the tournment. 

 Prizes were distributed to winners and Runners. Prize Winning 

departments are   

Winners CSE 

Runners ECE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Girls Playing Throw Ball Tournament  

 

 

 
Throw Ball Tournament for Girls  

 


